Denfeld Nation Automation
FIRST Robotics Team 4009

401 N 44" Ave W
Duluth, MN 55807

January 25th, 2025
Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Week Three Update
Greetings,

It has been a very successful week for DNA, as they accomplished many individual and team goals
to help better prepare them for their upcoming competitions and events.

Since the team didn’t have school on Monday or Tuesday this week, and couldn’t work on the robot
at the school, the main focus was working on the business side of robotics to help fundraise for the
team. They had teams of students go out in the community and talk to local businesses about
potential sponsorship opportunities!

The Graphic Design sub-team has been working hard to design a DNA logo for this year's game,
REEFSCAPE™. This is a big job for the team as it will go on things like their shirts, robot, buttons,
and much more! They’re making sure the design is high quality and well made for the team and will
continue to work on it into next week.

DNA’s CAD sub-team has finalized the robot design and is now working with the Build sub-team to
build the robot. Everyone is hard at work helping to build the robot and making sure it’s the best it
can be!

To keep up with our progress, make sure to check out our social media sites! Our first regional will
be held at the DECC from February 27 - March 1, 2025.

Facebook- Denfeld Nation Automation 4009

Website- https://denfeldrobotics4009.org/

Instagram- @dna4009

Thank you for your support this year!
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